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VICTIM 
CHARLES SPENCER 

 

Pierce County Sheriff's detectives need your 
help to identify the suspect(s) responsible 
for the murder of Charles "Skippy" 
Spencer. 
 
At 11:30 p.m. on March 22nd, 1995, victim 
Charles Spencer was shot and killed by 
unidentified suspects in the driveway of 
Spencer's residence, located in the 8200 
block of Lake St. SW in Lakewood.  
Investigators believe the victim had just 
returned home and was exiting his vehicle 
when he was confronted and shot by the 
suspect(s). 
 
Charles Spencer was rumored to be heavily 
involved in cocaine distribution and his 
death may have been a result of a narcotics 
related robbery or debt. 
 
Detectives are looking for information on 
anyone involved in Spencer's murder.

Receive up to $$11000000 dollars for information leading to 
the arrest and charges filed for the person in this case. 

Call 253-591-5959 
All Callers will remain anonymous 


